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*I would like to thank the board again for the opportunity to serve as the district 

administrator in Boyceville.  My family and I are extremely excited about this new 

endeavor. 

*Principal Andy Hoeppner has been busy getting himself acclimated over at TCE.  

We are excited about him joining our admin team. 

*The annual school district audit is being conducted on-site this week. 

*I will be attending the First Year Superintendents Workshop on July 31.  This is 

the first of 5 sessions put on by WASDA for beginning administrators.  I also plan 

to attend a training on school finance in August put on by WASBO.    

*Our school district custodial staff attended the CESA 11 Regional Custodial 

Workshop on Wednesday, July 10th 

*The Annual Meeting of the Boyceville Community School District is scheduled for 

Wednesday, October 9th at 6:00 p.m. 

*Work is progressing on the stream bank project.  They are moving into the final 

stages of leveling the area. 

* I recently attended our Dunn County Safe Schools meeting.  I have a meeting 

planned with the Colfax and Elk Mound superintendents to review safety plans 

and look over communication of information regarding safety issues.  

*We recently hosted the Blue Coats band on July 8 and 9.  They are a college band 

that performs all over the country for five weeks in the summer.  They 

participated in an event held at UW-Stout. 

 


